
To whom it may concern. OFFICE OF THE BOROUGH CLERK 
KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH 

Regarding the gas line extension down Adkins road, we have Jot KN 2004-64 Lot 88 in Stoneburr Sub. 

Plus the lot prior and behind it, we have gas on the prior lot at our house 38750 Adkins Road and as the 

gas line ends according to the plans that My wife and I have seen in the middle of our lower or Upper 

lot depending on how you look at it, Lot 88. We should not have to be in the Assessment for said gas line 

extension, as stated prior, looking at the maps the gas line ends in the middle of lot 88 and in an early 

set of papers that had been sent out it had looked like they already had a service stub off it, and as we 

also have a high pressure gas line going through lot 88 my wife and I disagree with the assessment for 

lot 88. 

Sincerely Walter and Rosemary Holben. 
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